
 CAPA Art 

Congratulations to 7th grade CAPA Art students Joselyn Aguilar and Laylah Chem. Their holiday 
card designs won the Superintendent's Choice Award for the Shelby County School's Holiday 
Card Contest.  

                             Joselyn Aguilar (Top)                                      
                     
                                                                                 
                                                                                  Laylah Chem (Right) 

Mark Your  
Calendar! 

 
Mon. Dec. 23 -    
Fri. Jan. 3  
• Winter Break 
Sun. Jan. 5 
• Optional 

Schools Fair @ 
U of M 

Mon. Jan. 6 
• Students 

Return 
• 3rd Quarter 

Report Card 
Period Begins 

Wed. Jan. 8 
• Report Cards 

Issued 
Fri. Jan. 10 
• Spelling Bee 

1:30pm 
Thu. Jan. 16 
• Optional 

Showcase 
9:30am, 
11:30am & 
6pm 

Mon. Jan. 20 
• Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Holiday 
Wed. Jan. 23-      
Fri. Jan. 25 
• Honors Band to 

Overton HS 
Wed. Jan. 23 
• Honors 

Program 9am 

Ugly Christmas Sweaters 
Faculty, staff, and 
students are wearing 
ugly Christmas 
sweaters with jeans 
on Friday, December 
20.  Remember, jeans 
must not have any 
rips, holes, or tears. 
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Please Note 
There is no supervision of stu-
dents until 8:00 am.  If you need 
to drop off your student prior to 
8:00 am, please sign up for Before 
Care with Ms. Frober, Before & 
After Care Admin-
istrator, @ 416-
1182.   



CAPA News 
Please visit our CAPA Facebook Page:  www.facebook.com/ColonialMiddleSchoolCAPA  
and our Twitter Page:  www.twitter.com/ColonialCAPA 
and  our website:  http://www.scsk12.org/schools/colonial.ms/site/index.shtml 
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Optional Open House 
Colonial Middle School’s Optional Showcase will be held January 16.  Live 
performances will be at 9:30am, 11:30am, and 6pm.  Optional programs 
include art, band, choir, creative writing, dance, drama, orchestra, piano, and 
enriched academics.  Private tours and student shadowing will be available by 
appointment. 

Winterfest Concert 
Our holiday program was held on 
Friday, December 13.  Beautiful 
performances were enjoyed by our 
talented CAPA Dance, Choir, 
Orchestra, Band, and Drama 
Departments.  We are now all in the 
holiday spirit! 

Author Visit 
Thanks to a grant from St. Mary’s 
Episcopal School, author, Lamar 
Giles, will be visiting us on February 
3.  Mr. Giles books interest middle 
school and young adult reluctant 
readers.  The Academic Enrichment 
classes are reading his books in 
preparation of his visit.  The library 
will also have copies available for 
check-out. 
Some of his titles include Spin, The 
Last Last-Day-of-Summer, Overturned, Fake ID, and Black Enough. 

Read Around the Christmas Tree 
Our phenomenal scholars had the opportunity to read to our precious 
preschoolers at the annual Read Around the Christmas Tree on 
December 12.  This year it was held at New Direction Christian Church. 
 


